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Welcoming new residents 
Sarah & Jonathon 

Winter 2020

Sarah and Jono moved into their dream townhome at Highlands just before Christmas last year. 
The couple and their dog are getting to know the area and are enjoying walking in the large nature 
reserve close to their home. Like many people over the last few months, Sarah and Jono have 
been spending most of their time at their home and enjoying working through their to-do list. 
Welcome to the community!

Our place 
for community

First Look:
Waterside Cafe
gets a refresh 
Waterside Cafe has been undergoing a 
renovation, giving the space a fresh look and 
feel for the community. The cafe remains open 
for takeaway and is looking forward to seeing 
the smiling faces of the community again once 
restrictions lift. 

Current Opening Hours: 8:30am - 2pm, 
Monday - Sunday



Like us on Facebook
Get the latest updates on what’s happening in Highlands at 
facebook.com/highlands
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Development update
Mt Ridley Road
Upgrade works on Mt Ridley Road between 
Merrica Court and Highlander Drive have recently 
commenced and will be complete early-mid 
2021. When complete, this upgraded section of 
road will still feature one lane in either direction, 
along with a footpath along the southern side of 
the road and two new road connections to 
Sustainable Drive and Highlander Drive.

New Display Home Village
Our next display home village along Craigieburn 
Road is set to open late 2021, with homes 
anticipated to commence construction in 
late 2020. 

New Eastside Townhomes
Now Selling
After selling out in July last year, a small stage of 
2 and 3-bedroom townhomes are now available 
for purchase. Off ering stylish interiors and high 
quality appliances in one of the best locations 
within Highlands, the townhomes are within 
walking distance to Craigieburn Central, Splash 
Aquatic Centre and close to transport. If you or 
someone you know missed out last time, speak 
to our sales team today. 

We measure what matters most 
A big thank you to those who took part in our recent Liveability survey. Your 
feedback helps us improve the community for you and your neighbours. 
Residents scored 94% for overall satisfaction of living at Highlands, the top 
things you love the most are:

• The local parks
• The people and great multicultural community
• The range of sporting facilities 

Visit Highlands website to watch a 2min video on how the feedback 
we received is going to shape the future of Highlands.

Keeping active at home
Live Life Get Active continues to strengthen its online off ering
with yoga and a range of active training classes available
to keep you moving through winter. All of the classes
are free and live workouts with a trainer are
available. We’ll keep you updated for when
outdoor classes can resume at Highlands.

Visit livelifegetactive.com to view 
home workouts

Care Grant
Winners Announced
Thank you to all the wonderful organisations who took 
the time to apply for a Stockland CARE Grant in 2020.

Highlands had 9 successful community groups that all 
receive a $1,000 Stockland CARE Grant for their 
community program. Winners include Hume City 
Squash Club, The Craigieburn Historical Interest 
Group Inc, Hume Men’s Shed and Mickleham Darts 
Club (pictured) to name a few. 

Across the country Stockland awarded $276,000 to 
organisations to support local community-building 
initiatives.


